
 

Squaw Butte Back Country Horsemen 
PO Box 293 

Emmett ID 83617 

 

 
USFS Emmett Ranger District 

1805 Highway 16, Room 5 

Emmett ID 83617 

208—365-7000 

 

ATTN: TJ Clifford 

Supervisory Natural Resource Specialist 

 

Dear Mr. Clifford: 

 

The Squaw Butte Chapter of the Back Country Horsemen of Idaho supports your grant to 

increase your presence within your district boundaries to make sure that the trails remain open 

and in good condition for all recreational users.  

 

We have reviewed your plan and support your multi faceted approach to educate users with 

development of website Motorized Vehicle Use Map, well posted signage illustrating trail usage, 

and an increased visible presence on the trials. The Squaw Butte Chapter supports the USFS 

Emmett Ranger District’s goal to create a sustainable environment allowing for both non-

motorized and motorized recreational opportunities. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to review the plan and offer our support.  

 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

Marybeth Conger 

President, Squaw Butte Back Country Horsemen 

 


